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Note from the Principal
What an amazing month we have had here at Cincinnati
Technology Academy! From St. Patrick’s Day to recognizing  
Women’s History Month, one could definitely feel the excitement
around the school hallways!

I am so proud of each and every one of our students. They are
working hard on various subjects and you can definitely see
their hard work paying off. Keep up the great work students!
 
Have a great day!

Mr. Coats
Principal

Women’s History Month
TO KICK OFF WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH, VICE-MAYOR OF CINCINNATI, JAN-MICHELE KEARNEY,

SPOKE TO OUR STUDENTS ABOUT HER LIFE STORY AND ENCOURAGED THE YOUNG LADIES THEY
CAN BE THE DIFFERENCE.



Happenings at CTA

Over 50 students and family
members attended our Family

Cooking Night where Mrs. Ramona
showed families how to make various

healthy meals.

Cincinnati Technology Academy is looking to form our very own
Parent Teacher Association. If you are interested in partnering with us

to plan events and be involved in upcoming planning, you can  
contact Ms. Twala Wills at twills@cincitechacademy.org.                        

                                          

PTA Formation

Family Food

Night

Smile America Mobile Dentist provided
teeth cleaning and oral exams for our

students.
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